Glabat Fontorier Silitivns
Ref.: P150-5/Y S/PLUS/LL/DXB/L/00231
January 12, 2009

Plus Painting Works LLC
PO Box 37640

Dubai,

UAe

Attn: Mr. Peter Babo
Fax: 04 8802423

Subject: 6358 Logo Island Development
Letter of Appreciation - Plastering Works

Dear Mr. Babo,

We would like to congratulate you on a job well done in the Logo Island Project.
Despite the complexity of the work and demanding time schedule, you were able
to deliver on time and to the quality level required.

Once again, we congratulate you and we look forward to maintain the same level
of commitment on all our future endeavors together.

Yours faithfully,
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